
From: Linda Blakemore  
Sent: 26 February 2013 20:59 
To: Bradley Gammond 
Subject: Site Allocation and Policies Local Plan - proposed modifications 
 
Good Evening Bradley 

  
We are aware of the proposals to the Local Plan which will impact upon us living in the Crescent at Lea 

Castle. We find it very reassuring that the Parish Council has provided a public meeting on this issue, 

which was held on Friday 22nd Februiary at Cookley Village Hall. 
  

Having listended to and participated in the discussins that evening we are in total agreement of the 
proposed introdcution of C3 dwelling houses as part of the acceptable  mix of development for the site. 

  

As a resident we clearly recognise the need to develop the site and  also recognise that the inclusion of 
C3 dwellings will help that process. 

  
We therefore wish to formally add our support to the proposal. 

  
Best Wishes 

  

  
  

  
Linda Blakemore and Steven Blick 

Cookley  

  
  

  


